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It has been an exceptionally busy year for advocacy in LTC. As we move into the New Year, 
OLTCC continues to participate at the Response and Recovery Committee with other LTC 
stakeholders and partners. This work will continue in the New Year with a new structure and 
OLTCC will be there. Additionally, OLTCC will be participating in a number of discussion tables as 
the 2nd Phase of Regulations attached to the Fixing Long Term Care is expected to begin in 
earnest in the New Year. 
 
OLTCC has submitted comment on a number of areas of concern including recruitment and 
retention of Medical Directors in LTC, clinical pharmacist support, training requirements, and 
avoiding unnecessarily prescriptive regulations. 
 
The Legislature has risen for the holiday break and will resume in February. In the meantime, 
OLTCC will continue its advocacy work at all levels of Government, working with partners and 
stakeholders in providing excellent care to residents in LTC.   


